KARV

1000 WATTS 1480 KCS P. O. BOX 190
RUSSELLVILLE, ARKANSAS 72801
PHONE 501 968-1184

September 17, 1973

Mr. Carl W, Dabelstein
3300 North 56th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:
This letter is to confirm your reception of KARV Radio
on September 12, 1973, between the times of 4:50 A.M. and

5:05 A.M. We're glad that you can add KARV to your list of
verifications from across Arkansas and the United States.

Continued Good DXing,

Bill McKenney
Operations Manager
KARV Radio

WCM/pchb

Hometown Radio For The Arkansas River Valley



